
Frequently asked questions about the  
Queensland Curriculum Licensing Program. 
Q. What are the top reasons you should choose the Queensland Curriculum Licensing Program 
(QCLP) in your school?  

A. Our current QCLP schools chose the program because it provides - 

• access to unique resources and educational expertise from one of Australia’s largest 
government departments.  

• access to public and private education and training institutions and local industry knowledge, 
such as:  

o opportunities to work with the University of Queensland, QUT, Griffith and other QLD 
universities on a variety of programs such as the Education Hub,  

o immersion programs with English Language Intensive Courses for Overseas Students 
(ELICOS) schools,  

o teacher training and professional development, and  
o relevant industry visits.  

• the ability to adapt to international standard business practices in globally diverse contexts.  

• the added security of working directly with the Queensland government education 
department. 

• a widely recognised qualification for entry into English-speaking universities in 
Queensland, Australia and internationally. 

 
Q. What are the mandatory requirements that a school needs, to deliver the Queensland 
Curriculum Licensing Program? 

A. To become a qualified provider of the program, applicants must - 

• have the relevant accreditation or registration as required under regulations of respective 
local authority or jurisdiction.  

• satisfy the due-diligence requirements of the Department of Education. 
 

Q. What does the Department of Education due-diligence assessment for the program include? 

A. Education Queensland International (EQI) will assess program applications under the Department 
of Education’s due-diligence framework which mainly focusses on - 

• financial viability 
• reputation in the marketplace 
• legal capacity to enter into an agreement, and 
• capacity to deliver the program. 

 

Q. When does the new Queensland Certificate of Education (QCE) system start and what will be 
different? 

A. The new QCE system began in 2021 for Year 11 students studying at our Queensland recognised 
schools.  



Under the new QCE system, eligible students will receive an Australian Tertiary Admission Rank 
(ATAR).  The ATAR is a number between zero and 99.95 that tells the student where they rank in 
their year group. Universities use the ATAR to help them select students for their courses.  

 

Q. Is the Queensland senior school qualification recognised worldwide? 

A. The QCE is Queensland’s senior school qualification, which is rewarded to eligible students usually 
at the end of Year 12. The QCE is respected internationally for entry into further study at leading 
international universities, including in the United States of America and the United Kingdom.  

 


